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Church Office Hours:   9:00 am–3:30 pm Monday-Thursday, Closed Friday & Saturday 

www.PowellUMC.org 

Worship Opportunities 
 

8:15 am Traditional Worship 

9:30 am Traditional Worship 

11:00 am Contemporary Worship  
 

 

Children are always welcome in worship! 

 
 

Children’s Bulletin Bags are available next to the Children’s Ministries table 

in the Main Hall and next to the Quiet Room in the back of the sanctuary. 

They contain a weekly Children’s Bulletin that includes the scripture verse 

and activities based around this week’s sermon. Place used bulletin bags in 

the basket provided as you leave the sanctuary. 

 
 

Nursery Care is available in Room 117N during all worship services.  

 

Flowers are provided by Dave and Annette Brobeck 

 in memory of Bessie Jacob and in honor of Judy Brobeck.  
 

Arrangements by Fireside Floral Studio. 

 

Prayer Requests 

Scan to visit the Powell UMC website.  

www.PowellUMC.org 

Joy & Thanksgiving 

Harry Poston, my husband,  with thanksgiving for God’s blessings of his cancer treatment as  

 Immunotherapy appears to be working on his cheek tumor. Nancy 

Michael Dolciato, with joy as he was confirmed. Nana & Grandpa 

The Furniture Bank of Central Ohio, with thanksgiving for those who served, 5/7, and may God  

 bless those who are impacted by their work. Faith Williams 

Rosemary Witt, my aunt, as she celebrates her 100th birthday, 5/12. Deb & Less Wibberley 

Jim & myself and Thomas & Mackenzie Saffell, as we celebrate our 40th wedding anniversary and 

 they celebrate their 1st anniversary, 5/15. Dara Callahan 

Jack Birath, our grandson, with joy upon his graduation from the University of Cincinnati, and his 

 new job. Dick & Nancy McNary 

  

Comfort, Healing, Discernment, Strength & Peace 

Suzanne, my daughter, Matt, her husband, & Mira, my granddaughter, for safety and health as they 

 are traveling from New Zealand to various places within the U.S. to visit family and friends. 

 Kathy Inamura 

Catherine Dutkiewicz, for healing of the scar tissue from my recent surgery which is causing swelling 

 and discomfort. Myself 

Marjorie, my mother, that her health issues will subside. Pam Zweibel 

Chuck Sheley, our friend, for good health as he recovers from a fall. Russ & Mary Blackstone 

Ken Harnak, my sister-in-law's dad, that his surgery, 5/18, to test lymph nodes will show no  

 cancer. Staci Hood 

Myself, for positive results for my upcoming medical procedure. Unsigned 

Carol Nay, my son, Bill’s mother-in-law, hospitalized. Chuck Sheley 

Carol Buckley, my friend in NJ, that God's will be done as she was rushed to the hospital, 5/9.  

 Catherine Dutkiewicz  

Cat Griffith, my friend, for healing from surgery on 5/11 and six weeks of recovery. Heidi Taylor  

 

Sympathy 

The family and friends of Ray Harty, my uncle, for peace and comfort at his passing last week.  

 Diane Emmons 

  

Growing Together in Faith 

Children who were baptized 5/8, as they grow in their faith nurtured by their parents and church 

 family. PUMC 

Small groups and classes, meeting to study God’s word and support each other on their faith  

 journeys. PUMC 

Those who are worshiping regularly online or in person, as they experience the blessing of God’s 

 presence and love. PUMC 

  

Sharing God’s Love & Changing Our World 

Those bringing items to Fill-a-Truck, for People in Need, and especially families whose children will 

 be out of school and the need for food will be much greater. PUMC 

Those who served at The Furniture Bank of Central Ohio, as they built and painted furniture that 

 will be a blessing for families in need. PUMC 

Those who are giving funds to “Making Room” so that a space can be created for the growing  

 youth program. PUMC 

 

Ongoing 

Those serving in the military and their families. PUMC 

For those on the path to recovery from addiction to alcohol and drugs. Unsigned 

Our daughter, that she find a closer relationship with God and find ways to combat her OCD.  

 Mom & Dad 

Those who are praying, reflecting, raising awareness, sharing in conversations, & making their  

 voices heard, around the issues of racial injustices in our world. PUMC 

Those working in law enforcement, for protection as they face difficult situations and violence.  

 Unsigned 

Kelly Drake, our niece, & Elena & Lila, her twin daughters born at 30 weeks, still in NICU after  

 several weeks. Tom & Rita Stevenson 

Pat Foss, our friend, as she continues treatment. Jane Chelena & Connecting Threads. 

Our country as a whole, for peace. Unsigned 

Betty Kirk, my friend, as she continues physical therapy and awaits her appointment with her  

 orthopedic surgeon. Anne Crabbs 

Victims of crime and their families, for healing. PUMC’s All In Community Team 

The people of the Middle East, for healing in the midst of grief and fear. May God help them to  

 find a peaceful and just way forward. Faith Williams 

All those suffering with anxiety & depression. Congregation member 

Those jailed or incarcerated and their families, for all that imprisons them; that the church  

 becomes a supportive and healing community for them. PUMC 

All those suffering from mental illness, may they find the support and resources they need and a 

 peace that transcends all understanding knowing Christ is with them always. Kris  
May 15, 2022  

Acolyte: Lily Williams 



 

 

 

 

 * Childcare or Sunday School scheduled.   

Childcare is available for other adult ministries classes.  

Music and Worship Arts 
Music Ministries Director, rachelparfenchuk@powellumc.org 

Welcome to Powell United Methodist Church!  
If you are new to the church, we invite you to visit the Welcome Center.   

Our mission is to grow together in faith to share God's love and change our world.  

Special Announcements                   

              Children’s Ministries  (Infant—5th grade) 
             Children’s Ministries Director, RebeccaBrownlee@powellumc.org 

Caring Ministries 

Cancer Support Group meets on Zoom every Tuesday at 7pm to encourage and provide a 

sense of hope and community and invites all impacted by cancer in any way to be a part of 

this group. To get a Zoom link, contact Harry Poston, harryposton@gmail.com.   

          Youth  Ministries  (6th—12th grades) 
  Youth Minister, HannahVanmeter@powellumc.org         

Chancel Choir is open to anyone who loves to sing and wants to join in fellowship and song.                 

Rehearsals are Wednesday evenings at 7pm. Join us at a practice!    

Sunday Morning Ministry Opportunities (An age appropriate Bible lesson is offered to all children) 
      

 Nursery   

          - Infant - 5 years old (not in Kindergarten) 

 - Available at all worship services (8:15, 9:30, 11:00 am) 

 

 9:30 a.m. Sunday School (Children MUST be toilet trained to attend Sunday School Classes) 

 We have four Sunday School classrooms: 1) Preschool, 2) Kindergarten & 1st Grade,  

 3) 2nd & 3rd Grade, and 4) 4th & 5th Grade 
 

 Check In and Check Out Procedures: Please check in and check out your child at the Check 

 In table. Children will then go to their assigned classrooms. 
 

Sunday School Lesson: "God’s Plan for Job.” Job 1, 2, 13, 40, 42 

Bible Point: God doesn't always take away sad times.  

Children’s Music:  Children’s choir (grades 1-5), no rehearsal, finished for the season. 

    Cherub choir (age 3-kindergarten), finished for the season 

Stephen Ministers Are There to Care. Are you going through a difficult time - emotionally,                     

spiritually, or relationally? Are you lonely, experiencing a crisis, or simply stressed by everyday 

life? You don’t have to suffer alone. Our Stephen Ministers are trained caregivers, ready to 

listen, care for and encourage you, pray with you and for you, and provide confidential one- 

to-one Christian care to help you through whatever it is that you are facing. Email  

StephenMinistry@PowellUMC.org. 

Girls of Grace Bible Study meets Tuesday, May 24, from 6-7:30pm. All youth girls are                  

welcome! 

VBS Registration is open online for participants and volunteers! Come and go off-road with us 

for this Monumental week where we will be Celebrating God's Greatness.      
   - The evening program will be Sunday, June 5 - Thursday, June 9. Dinner will be provided at  

     5:30pm and VBS begins at 6pm. 

   - The morning program will be Monday, June 6 - Friday, June 10 from 9am to 12pm. 

Youth Sunday School meets today at 9:30am. Middle school meets in room 102N and high                  

school meets in the Chapel. All are welcome. We hope to see you there! 

“Making Room” Update. We are in the homestretch! With your help, we’ve officially raised 95% 

of our fundraising goal for the lower level youth renovation project. To check out the latest updates 

on this space, including pictures, video, and a fundraising thermometer, or to give toward the  

project, please visit our website at powellumc.org/youth-renovation-project/   

Giving  
God’s generosity inspiring our own 

Church Camp Information and Registration is here! This is a wonderful opportunity for your 

child(ren) to get some time away to make friends and grow in their relationship with God. Pick              

up a camp brochure at the "Camp Table" in the Main Hall or go to the West Ohio Church Camp                     

Website, www.westohiocamps.org/camp/ or the East Ohio Church Camp Website, 

www.eocumc.com/camps/. A rebate of $100 is given back to you for any child that attends a 

week-long camp. Camp is awesome! 

Telling  
Sharing our stories of God’s activity in our lives 

Finding God in Best Sellers group meets the first Wednesday of each month at 9:30am at 

Scramblers on Route 23 in Lewis Center. The book for June 1 is Midnight Library, by Matt 

Haig; the book for July 6 is Lincoln Highway, by Amor Towles. Those who enjoy reading are 

invited to join this small group. Contact Joy Waldron at jkw71550@gmail.com.  

Let us respond to the crisis and war in Ukraine with our prayers and our action by giving  

through UMCOR (United The United Methodist Committee on Relief). This will provide direct                       

assistance to those in Ukraine as well as assistance to Ukrainians fleeing to neighboring countries. 

The UMC community in Ukraine, though quite small, is actively engaged in assisting neighbors in 

need. Global Ministries is in touch with the church’s leadership as well as with church leaders in 

countries welcoming those who are fleeing from violence in Ukraine. To give, use envelopes in the 

pews or give online.  

Knowing  
Learning about faith and discipleship  

"Fill a Truck" for People in Need. TODAY is the last day to place your purchased items in the truck 

located in the church parking lot. Your donations will support Delaware families whose children are 

on summer break, and the need for food is greater.  

*The 10:30 Adult Bible Study will begin Understanding the New Testament, a Great Courses 

study. Through Great Courses DVDs, Professor David Brakke introduces the messages of the New 

Testament helping us to understand the early church and allowing us to witness the birth of a faith 

that continues to shape our world.  

Save the Date: Women's Retreat, "Fill my Cup, Lord: A Time to Empty, Restore, Renew & 

Fill," Saturday, Aug 6, 9am-4pm at PUMC. Cost is $25 and lunch is included. Led by                                                             

Rebecca Brownlee & Kim La Rue. Register online on the “What’s Happening” page.                          

RebeccaBrownlee@powellumc.org. 

Lunch Break and Story Time, Tuesdays, 12-1pm, on June 14, 21, and 28. Bring a sack lunch to 

eat and a blanket to sit on as Ms. Rebecca reads chapters of the book Little Pilgrim's Big Journey. 

Grow together in faith as we have discussion and coloring pages. Adults are welcome and                 

encouraged to "Break" with us. Register online. 

The Marg and Bob Heffelfinger Scholarship Program applications are due TOMORROW,       

May 16. This award is open to students who are members of our church and are attending higher 

education institutions this fall. Apply online at powellumc.org under “What’s Happening.”  

Youth Parent Summer Study, beginning June 22, 6-7:30pm. Current youth families and those 

with incoming 6th graders are invited to join this 8-week summer study exploring the book Your 

Teenager is Not Crazy by Jeramy and Jerusha Clark. Facilitated by Drew Thiele & Kim La Rue.  

Register online. 

VBS CD’s are now on sale in the main hall for $10. Cash or check only (payable to Powell UMC - 

please put VBS CD in the memo line.)  

VBS Gift Card Donations Requested. We have lots of VBS kiddos to feed snack for morning & 

dinner for evening so we are requesting donations in ANY amount from Meijer, Jet’s Pizza, or 

Cane’s Chicken!  

The Delaware Community Chorus presents "The Music of Life" TODAY at 3pm, under the                 

direction of Joshua Brodbeck, Pastor Katya’s husband. This performance will feature John Rutter's 

"Requiem" in its entirety, backed by a six-piece chamber orchestra. Additional pieces will celebrate 

the sustaining and life-giving gift of music. Tickets may be purchased with cash or check at the door 

or are available online at https://www.delawarechorus.com. All students will be admitted for free. 

Please reserve a ticket for both students and general admission attendees.  

Tuesday Morning Group (TMG) invites all to listen to Ryan and Mariellyn Grace THIS                 

Tuesday, May 17, 10am. The couple will share their travelogue, “Footprints on the Foothills,” 

a look at what’s happening in the Appalachian foothills of southeast Ohio where there is a 

growing network of people who are building local, sustainable ways of life. With questions, 

contact Dave  Woodyard, dljwoody@msn.com. 

Family Ice Cream Social, Wednesday, July 6, 7-8pm in Fellowship Hall. All are invited for soft 

serve ice cream from Simple Soft Serve, cookies, crafts, music and fellowship. Register online. 

Youth Parent Summer Study. We are excited to offer a PARENT book study beginning June 22! 

Current youth families and those with incoming 6th graders are invited to join this 8-week summer 

study exploring the book Your Teenager is Not Crazy by Jeramy and Jerusha Clark. Each chapter                  

we tackle will feature different teenage behaviors from neurological, psychological, and spiritual 

approaches. A youth event will be offered at the same time as  the parent study. Facilitated by  

Drew Thiele & Kim La Rue, along with visits from our other youth ministry leaders.  

Serve at the Church for All People, Saturday, May 21 10am-1pm in downtown Columbus. We 

will work in the Free Store and Fresh Market. Contact HannahVanmeter@powellumc.org.  

Serve with Family Promise and help support Delaware County families who are currently 

without homes, June 19-25, 39 N. Washington Street, Delaware. Prepare or sponsor dinner 

and shop for groceries. Your support will help families achieve lasting independence. To 

serve, sign up online or contact Amanda Moranville, amandamoranville@gmail.com.   

Serve with those impacted by poverty and homelessness at the Common Ground 

Free Store with a group from PUMC on Thursday, June 2, or Tuesday, June 7, 5:15-8:30pm 

or simply come and serve on any of these days and times: Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday 

evenings from 5:15pm-8:30pm; Wednesday and Saturday mornings from 9:30am-1:00pm. 

The free store welcomes all and provides an opportunity to those in need to shop for free and 

get a meal to go. To sign up, go to the serving page of powellumc.org or contact Pastor Katya.  

 Serving    
Being the hands, feet and heart of Christ 

Serve with People In Need (PIN) of Delaware on Mondays, Wednesdays, or Fridays and 

help run the food pantry, produce markets, and other projects to help this non-profit that is 

dedicated to providing emergency assistance to Delaware County residents serve our                

community. For more information, contact Pastor Katya, katyabrodbeck@powellumc.org.  

The Common Ground Free Store is sponsoring a wellness walk/run called "4 For  

the Store," Saturday, May 21, 8:30-11:30am at Gallant Woods Park in Delaware. It will  

include a 4-mile run, a 2-mile walk, and a children's fun run. There will be roaming                                  

entertainment, sponsor exhibits, awards and snacks. Registration is available online 

at commongroundfreestore.org, where you can follow the link to racepenguin.com/events/4-

for-the-store/ for more information. Entry fee is $30.  

Making Room Project Painting happening Saturday, May 21, 8am to 4pm, in the lower 

level to paint drywall. Contact Ed Rainaldi, edrainald@gmail.com, if you are interested in  

helping. This opportunity is open to adults and youth. 

Save the Date: Summer Webcast on Racial Justice with Pastor Katya, June 22-July 27. 

Cardinal Chorale Concert will be held on Wednesday, June 15, 7:30, as our church will host them 

for their Annual Summer Tour. In addition to attending the concert, there is the opportunity to host 

the singers in our homes. If you are willing to host two or three singers please contact Lori Kipfer, 

lorikipfer63@gmail.com, to sign up.  

Youth Summer Events. Check out the youth web page and mark your calendars for all our            

summer events!   
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